
COVID
WE HAVE SEEN AN INCREASE IN CASES OF 

A TREND OF POSITIVE COVID CASES HAVE BEEN NOTED IN OUR DISTRICT
THIS WEEK. PLEASE MONITOR YOUR STUDENTS FOR ANY OF THE
FOLLOWING SYMPTOMS:

-HEADACHE
-SORE THROAT

-FEELING MORE FATIGUED THAN NORMAL
-FEVER

-GASTROINTESTINAL UPSET
-COUGH

THESE SYMPTOMS ARE VERY SIMILAR TO WHAT WE HAVE BEEN SEEING IN
OUR DISTRICT'S STUDENTS AND STAFF WITH FLU A, FLU B, AND STREP
THROAT IN THE LAST 2 WEEKS. BASED ON THIS EVIDENCE, STUDENTS WHO
HAVE ANY OF THESE SYMPTOMS SHOULD NOT PARTICIPATE IN ANY SPORTS
PRACTICES OR GAMES, BE STRONGLY ENCOURAGED TO SEEK MEDICAL
ATTENTION TO RULE OUT COVID, FLU, AND/OR STREP, AND REMAIN AT
HOME UNTIL RELEASED BACK TO SCHOOL BY A DOCTOR OR THE
GUIDELINES LISTED IN THE DISTRICT COVID POLICY ATTACHED. 

SOMERVILLE ISD HEALTHPOINT CLINIC HAS THE ABILITY TO PERFORM
COVID-19 TESTS WITH AN APPOINTMENT. YOU ARE WELCOME TO CONTACT
THE SISD HEALTHPOINT CLINIC, MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY, 7:30AM TO

4PM, LOCATED NEXT TO THE SOMERVILLE ISD ADMINISTRATION OFFICE TO
SCHEDULE AN APPOINTMENT AT 979-596-5840. REGISTRATION FORMS
CAN BE FOUND ONLINE AT THE SISD WEBSITE UNDER THE HEALTHPOINT
CLINIC TAB AND EMAILED TO THE CLINIC PRIOR TO YOUR VISIT. CONTACT
YOUR DISTRICT NURSE FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THE CLINIC.

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT SISD DISTRICT NURSE
 AMIE ESCHETE, BSN, RN AT 

979-596-1502 OR AESCHETE@SOMERVILLEISD.ORG


